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I ​w​ant to express my concerns regarding this bill because it's important to advocate 
for the rights and well-being of ​all people, and that includes trans people. I urge you 
to consider maintaining gender identity as a protected category under the Maine 
Human Rights Act. Protecting gender identity is crucial, especially given the recent 
bills that have focused on the lives of trans kids and trans women. I hope we can work
together to foster understanding and support, rather than create divisions. In a world 
where acceptance and love are so vital, let's focus on protecting the rights of all 
individuals, including our trans and queer community members.​ For this reason, I 
oppose LD 1432 and I urge you to do the same. 


